
To whom it may concern: 

 

Please vote no on the proposed extension and legislation on mandates in our state. At this point we all 

know what we need to do protect ourselves. Please vote for us to have the freedom to chose what is 

right for us. Each individual situation is different, it’s time that we can make educated decisions for 

ourselves and our family without government intervention. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jessica Tomczak 


